
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catering 
Attached with this newsletter is the 
new menus for the Summer Term with 
the exciting addition of a packed lunch 
option for children. We are also 
running an exciting ‘Lunch A Thon’ 
Competition – again further details are 
attached and on the school website.  

Thursday 26th May 2022 

Dear Families  
Saturday will be two years to the date that I had my interview for the job here at Birdsedge. So, this week 
has been such a week of reflection for me. What a two years, what changes, what adventures and what an 
amazingly wonderful time to feel so proud of. Thank you to all of you for welcoming me, trusting me and 
being on every step of this journey to being the Birdsedge BEST with me. I hope you all have such a lovely 
half term break together as a family and we will all look forward to welcoming you back for the final half term 
of the school year…let’s make it a great one. Mrs. Waddington   

Clubs  
Here are the Clubs for the next half 
term, spaces available in all: 
 
Tuesday: Science Club 
Wednesday: Family Fit (Before 
School) 
Wednesday: Multi Skills 
Thursday: Street Dance 
Friday: Bush Craft 
Tree Tots every Wednesday morning 
9:30am – 10:30am 
 

 

Forest Friends 
Please use the link here to book spaces in the 
Summer Holiday – with enough interest I hope to run  
some Holiday Time Clubs again this summer.  
          https://forms.office.com/r/8kUk1vtWvp  

Friends of Birdsedge 
A thank you, as ever, to this amazing group who I don’t know 
where we would be without! Thank you for all your hard work in 
supporting the Jubilee Celebration and staying committed to 
providing the Birdsedge BEST for our children. The team would 
always warmly welcome anyone who would like to support or 
be involved in the group in any way you can, just contact me 
here at school for more information.  

Governor Update 
Last term we said goodbye to one of our school governors Dr Andy Williams. Andy has been a huge support 
and champion to myself and our little school and we thank him immensely for all his time and wish him all 
the best. This term we also welcome Mr Phil Marshall to our Governing Board, another huge supporter of 
small schools and Birdsedge and thank him already for his time, support and commitment to school.  

Communication  
https://twitter.com/birdsedgefirst 

https://www.facebook.com/BirdsedgeFirstS
chool 

https://birdsedgefirst.org 
https://www.facebook.com/friendsofbirdsed

ge 

 
  

HD8 Network 
Just a reminder of the HD8 Network we have joined: 
 

Birdsedge Tree Tots - HD8 Network 
 

Dates for the Diary 
Tuesday 7th June: School Re-opens for Summer Term 2 
Thursday 9th June: Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 
Monday 13th June: Year 5 Music Festival at Huddersfield 
Town Hall 
Friday 17th June: Friends of Birdsedge Father’s Day Secret 
Shop 
Friday 24th June: Friends of Birdsedge School Tuck Shop 
Monday 4th July: AM Friends of Birdsedge Dance A Thon 
 

OFSTED Parent View 
Did you know that parents can share their views about a school at any time? It would be really appreciated if 
families could use the link below to complete the questionnaire about our school at a time convenient.   

Welcome to Ofsted Parent View | Ofsted Parent View  
Thank you! 

https://forms.office.com/r/8kUk1vtWvp
https://twitter.com/birdsedgefirst
https://www.facebook.com/BirdsedgeFirstSchool
https://www.facebook.com/BirdsedgeFirstSchool
https://birdsedgefirst.org/
https://www.facebook.com/friendsofbirdsedge
https://www.facebook.com/friendsofbirdsedge
https://www.hd8network.co.uk/news/birdsedge-tree-tots/
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

